LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
April 14, 2023
TO: Honorable Charles Perry, Chair, Senate Committee on Water, Agriculture & Rural Affairs
FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB2052 by Nichols (Relating to permit fees for groundwater wells imposed by the Southeast Texas
Groundwater Conservation District.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

Increasing the permit fee for groundwater wells would result in a revenue gain to the Southeast Texas
Groundwater Conservation District.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: JMc, SZ, CMA, NTh
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